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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1388 requires institutions within the Oklahoma State System of Higher Education to post on 

its website by January 1 each year the annual report submitted to the governor and Legislature on 

tuition, fees, and budgets. It also requires the institutions to post online their resident tuition, 

nonresident tuition, and fee rates for each institution by campus or location as well as a list of 

every fee for which an undergraduate, graduate, resident, or nonresident student is charged and 

the purpose of the fee.  The bill removes language requiring tuition and mandatory fee rates for 

comprehensive universities to be below that of state-supported institutions in the Big Twelve 

Conference. The bill also removes language requiring tuition and mandatory fee rates at regional 

universities and two-year colleges to be below that of like-type state-supported institutions in 

states adjacent to Oklahoma. The measure also removes language directing tuition and 

mandatory fees for graduate and professional courses to be below that of similar courses at other 

state-supported institutions.  
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